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IN REPLY 
REFER TO: 

Dear Reader: 

As the title indicates, it has taken 30 years of effort (actually more like 33 years now) on the part of 
over 73 archeologists, curators, and researchers to compile the data presented in this book. It presents 
a popular synthesis of 10 volumes published in the series, Archeological Investigations in Skagway, 
Alaska, along with numerous unpublished accounts. Besides serving as the headquarters of the 
Klondike Gold Rush National Historical Park, Skagway is commemorated in the history of the United 
States as a National Historic Landmark, designated as the Skagway Historic District and White Pass. 

This book is, however, more than just a summary of archeological fieldwork and photographs of 
artifacts. It is also an attempt to assess the archeological program initiated in Skagway by the Denver 
Service Center in the 1970s, then later transferred to the Alaska Regional Office in the 1980s, and 
finally to cultural resources managers at Klondike Gold Rush National Historic Park in the 1990s 
within the wider context of historical archeology at other National Historic Landmarks on the western 
mining frontier. The accomplishments of the sustained program of archeology in Skagway can best be 
measured in terms of a few essential ingredients: a national preservation program, federal funding, and 
the dedication of a few die-hard archeologists and concerned park managers. 

This book was written for many audiences. For the staff at Klondike Gold Rush National Historical 
Park, it will be useful as guide for archeological interpretation and future investigations; for historical 
archeology scholars, it can serve as a synopsis of artifact types through the decades; and for the 
interested public, it will tell the "stories beneath the surface" of the lives of men and women who once 
called Skagway home. 

For Becky Saleeby, the author, Archeologist, Cultural Resources Team, Alaska Regional Office, this 
book was a labor of love and she put both her mind and her heart to its completion. She had an early 
vision of what topics the book would cover and what it should look like in final. She has done a 
masterful job in bringing out both the benefits and values of historical archeology in the National Park 
Service. 

If you have any questions about the book or seek additional copies, please contact Greg Dixon, 
Cultural Resource Technician, Cultural Resources Team, Alaska Regional Office, at (907) 644-3463 
or via email at greg dixontg nps.gos. 

Michael J. Trahel 
Superintendent 
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